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[image: ]PTO Membership
“Working together for the good of our children.”
    
□ $10.00 Individual/Teacher Membership… Receive Bud Beasley swag.
□ $20.00 Family Membership… Receive Bud Beasley swag AND entered into first raffle. 
□ $50.00 Silver Membership… Bud Beasley swag AND quarterly drawings for Beasley Gear/Gift Certificates.
□ $100.00 Gold Membership …”Opt out” for all fundraising through this school year

OR
□ $________ Donation amount of your choosing…. Receive Bud Beasley swag.
□ Volunteer for at least 2 events per year… Receive Bud Beasley swag. 
Please indicate your membership level above, complete the information below, and attach a check payable to Bud Beasley Elementary School (BBES) PTO

[image: Decorative]Your Membership will give us a bigger voice in our school and community.  Our budget, programs, school events, and volunteer opportunities will be discussed at meetings.
Parent / Guardian Name (s): ______________________________________
Student Name: ____________________________  Student Grade_________ Teacher: _______
Student #2 Name: _________________________  Student Grade_________ Teacher: ________
Student #3 Name:__________________________  Student Grade_________ Teacher: ________
Email Address (es): ______________________________ / ______________________________
Phone: (____) _______________
Best way to be notified: _____  Email  ______Call _____ Text 
Please list ways you feel you could best contribute to the PTO either through volunteering or Business Support 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________
We understand that life can get hectic, and you might not always be able to attend our PTO events. If you’d still like to contribute by donating decorations, food, or funds - - Please scan the code below.  All donations directly support our school.  Parental involvement is vital for the success of the PTO, as parents play a key role in our school community.
Note: Your membership donation does not obligate you to attend PTO meetings or to volunteer although both are gladly accepted and appreciated.  It is simply a donation to the Beasley Parent Teacher Organization – a 501( C )3 non-profit and is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 
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